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Ms Sue Smith 

Chief Executive 

Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House,

Bodicote,

Banbury  

Oxfordshire

OX15 4AA
4th August 2015

Dear Ms Smith 

Re: Woodstock East Planning Application

When Woodstock Town Council met on 14th July it resolved that I inform you of the following:

At a town meeting on 8th July, 2015 Woodstock residents resolved overwhelmingly, with not one vote against, to “register extreme concern at the failure of the developers – in revised plans for Woodstock East – to address the perceived shortcomings of their original plans including that the size and scale is excessive and unsustainable, and will cause fragmentation and social and environmental harm to the character of Woodstock and surrounding villages. The meeting further notes that the proposed development is on the edge of the World Heritage Site and is an area of Listed Landscape. It will urbanise and encroach upon the open approach to S.E Woodstock. The meeting reaffirms its strong opposition to the proposals.”
 

Woodstock Town Council wholeheartedly endorses this resolution and urges the District Council planning authorities to reject unreservedly the application.

 
Best wishes

Lorraine Watling

Town Clerk 
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